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NOTICE 

Supervisor Appointed For College of Denturists of Ontario 

  

 

 
 Today the Minister of Health and Long Term care appointed Ms. Deanna Williams as 

supervisor to oversee the operations of the College of Denturists of Ontario. Ms. Williams will draw 

on a decade of experience as Registrar of the Ontario College of Pharmacists to lead improvements 

to the operations at the College. The College welcomes the appointment of Ms. Williams and looks 

forward to working with her to enhance the governance, efficiency and effectiveness of the College. 

 

 

 Although much has been done over the past few years to improve the operations of the 

College, the College recognizes that there remains a lot of work to be completed to attain the level 

expected by the Ministry.  

 

 

 Council has already taken steps to address some of the recommendations in the PWC Audit 

Report. The College has identified a number of additional projects to be completed. We look 

forward to working with the supervisor and the Minister of Health and Long Term Care in the 

months ahead. 

 

 

 Please note that with the arrival of Deanna Williams as Supervisor,  David Hodgson’s term 

as Interim Registrar has ended. The College thanks David very much for his contribution to the CDO 

over the past four weeks. 

 

 

 For more information please visit this link at the Ministry of Health and Long Term Care: 

http://www.health.gov.on.ca/en/news/bulletin/2012/hb_20120326_1.aspx  

 














